Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with the Deputy Assistant Secretary of State
for Iraq the Political Developments in Iraq and in the Region
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, in his office in Baghdad on
Thursday, March 6, 2014, the Deputy Assistant Secretary of State for Iraq, Mr. Brett McGurk.
During the meeting, they discussed the political situation in Iraq and in the region. The

meeting was attended by the US Ambassador to Iraq, Steve Beecroft.



